13 August 2023

Looking for help with the ballot?

We have a range of resources and information on the ballot for members and
reps.

Our online, consultative ballot on the future of our campaign is now well
underway and we know many members have already voted.

But there are still members and reps who have questions about the ballot and
need help with getting the vote out.

For members, if you need answers about the ballot, how it's run, what it's about,
read our FAQs on the website. You can also speak to your local rep, and if you
don’t know who they are, you can find their details by logging into PCS Digital.

You can also find all you need to know about the ballot on our dedicated web
page.

If you're a rep who wants materials to help get the vote out and explain the
union’s position, you can order vote yes materials online. You can also access
resources to help with getting organised in your branch through PCS Digital.



https://www.pcs.org.uk/consultballotFAQ
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F
https://www.pcs.org.uk/AugustBallot
https://mypcs.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/#1t000000oksc/a/7T000000IWY3/QNX.nf3zfS0k0z6xxNwv5QUdyZZVfXLUPlAMNMTCYHc
https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/login/?ec=302&startURL=%2Fs%2F

